92 Hills Lane
BLAYNEY 2799
NEW SOUTH WALES
Ph: (02) 6368 2244

May 8, 2015

| Dear 5ir, Proposed Blayney Abattoir - SSD 6594

‘It has been brought to my attention that a new abattoir is being
considered for construction in the Blayney area and T wish to protest
most strongly at the planned proprosal. 1 am a retired general medical
practitioner and after 40 years practice in town have retired on the
rown's outskirts. When I first came to the area there was an abattoir
for cattle and sheep, originally on the outskirts but the town expanded
to be adjacent to it. Tt has been closed down for many years and the
town has benefited enormously from the resultant loss of stench and
heavy traffic, its departure has encouraged several new industries to
come to town and develop. Consequently there has been no loss of
employment opportunities and only improvement 1in the town atmosphere.

I am not opposed to a new abattoir being in the district but the
site for this one is Wrong for this town. The only approach to the site
is down the main street of Blayney, the health hazzards and traffic density
created is not acceptable to any of us, from school children to retirement
village patrons. The proposed building will be directly opposilte "Athol'
homestead, a popular reception business conducted there which certainly
will not benefit from the noise and smell whatever the reassurances of the
abattoir management.

To allow this to proceed at the suggested site will be a very
unpopular, potentially dangerous and damaging decision and interfere
with the development of this attractive and delightful town.

Yours most sincerely,

Harris Redhead MB BS
Fay Redhead OAM



